
                         

                         

                                             

                                                                   

 
 

9th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Ofsted Inspection 
 
I would like to add my complete agreement and support of Mr Hooper’s letter 
regarding our recent Ofsted inspection. 
 
The governors are always very proud and impressed with the commitment and love 
that the staff put in to making Coopers Lane such an amazing place for the children. 
The Inspectors spoke of how welcoming, honest and positive they were towards the 
school. We are immensely grateful to them. 
 
I would also like to offer you a huge thank you for your support. It was wonderful to 
hear how the Inspectors were surprised and moved by the sheer volume of 
incredible, positive feedback from parents. 
And the real stars were your amazing children, who shone brightly and made us all 
proud. 
 
And finally, I would like to give thanks to our great leadership team led by the guiding 
hand of Mr Hooper. We all know what a great school Coopers Lane is. 
 
Thank you, 
 
James Green 
Chair of the Governing Body 
Coopers Lane Primary School. 
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